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Mid-year update 
 
 
2017 is turning out to be an exciting year for the ICA. With several forums, conferences and 
training events being held around the globe there is little doubt the value of CPTED 
strategies is recognized to enhance our communities and address those complex issues 
every community has. 
 
In June of this year several ICA Directors were honored to join our CPTED Honduras 
colleagues in Tela, Honduras for an amazing two days of information sharing and 
networking. With more than 200 people in attendance from Central America, USA, Canada, 
South America, UK, France and other European neighbors the information delivered was 
truly international and inspiring. Our Directors and colleagues that presented did all of us 
proud! 
 
Gatherings like these magnify the value of membership with the ICA by connecting you to 
professionals, influencers and community leaders that have addressed many issues similar 
to what you are working on today. Beyond the great information, the CPTED family 
continues to grow and support each other. We hope to continue this very international 
flavor in Calgary with your presence! 
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